
Village of Brady Board of Trustees    

Special Meeting 

December 15, 2020 

Appointment of VOB vacancy 

 

Chairman Arlee Gentry called the special meeting of the Village Board of Trustees to 

order on December 15, 2020 at 17:30.  Present were Gentry, Roe and Hild was present 

via phone.  Miller was absent. 

Agenda A: Gentry recommended Dan Robison for appointment to fill the four-year term 

vacancy on the village board of trustees. Roe moved to approve the appointment of Dan 

Robison and Hild seconded, all aye, motion caried at 17:32.  

Robison will take the oath of office at the regular January board meeting. 

Meeting adjourned at 17:33. 

 

 

Sharon Axthelm 

Village Clerk 

Village of Brady, Nebraska  


